
 
 
 
 

 
EID AL-ADHA 2025 CLASS CHANGES 

 
Assalamu Alaikum Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this letter reaches you in good faith and health. 

We are writing to inform you about the timetable changes that will occur in Week 6 

and Week 7 of Term 2, 2025 due to Arafah,  Eid Al-Adha and the King’s birthday 

public holiday.  

As Eid Al-Adha falls at the end of Week 6 Friday Term 2, our class timetables will 

be adjusted to accommodate these blessed days. 

 
The Eid Al-Adha timetable changes are as follows: 

 Classes on Thursday morning 5th June will run as normal.  

 

 Classes on Thursday afternoon 5
th

 June will be cancelled to 
accommodate students and staff who choose to fast and engage in 
worship on the day of Arafah. 

 

 Classes will be cancelled on Eid Al-Adha – Friday 6
th

, Saturday 
7th and Sunday 8

th
 of June.  

 

 Classes on Monday morning 9
th

 June will be cancelled.  

 

 Classes on Monday afternoon 9
th

 June will run as normal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

If you have any questions, or would like more information about our Eid Al-Adha 

updates, please do not hesitate to contact your centre. 

 
We remind our students and their families to take advantage of these blessed 10 

days. Increase in your voluntary prayers, your dhikr and dua, give in charity and 

most importantly don’t forget to fast the Day of Arafah – it will expiate your sins from 

the previous year to the following year. 

 
From the team at Alfirdaus College, Eid Mubarak to you and your wonderful family. 

 

 
Kind Regards, 

 
Management 

Alfirdaus College 
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